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Remington Arms Co., Ine. CﬁLlﬂd{;-
I1lion

New York

Attn: W*/
C esigner-Firearms

Dear Mr. Leek:

While I was away we received a very generous supply
of .221 casea. Thank you very much. The prints and the
cases will enable us to put the dies into production. I
] am sure that you have come up with a real fine item in
this new .221 Fireball . Congradulations! All the com-
ments seem to be favorable. I had the privilege of firing

the weapon at Williams Gunaight last week. The asouracy
is a joy to behold.

Thank you again for the cases. Please let me know
if I can bte of help to you in a1y way.

Sincerely,

ene (F s

Loren A, J on
Sales Manager
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